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Reference:   FOI.14037.24 

Subject:    Magnetic Resonance Imaging (MRI) machines 

Date of Request: 17 March 2024 

 

Requested: 
 

Could I request the current MRI asset counts (number of MRI machines) from NHS Wales for all 
NHS health boards within Wales.  
 
If you only hold the information for your board, please could you provide me this and kindly direct 
me towards whom I could contact to obtain the information from the remaining boards. 
 

Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not hold information for all Health Boards in NHS 
Wales and is therefore unable to provide you with all of the information requested. The UHB can 
only provide the information it holds. 
 
Therefore, you would need to request the additional information from the Freedom of Information 
Teams in each individual Health Board. Details on the Health Boards in Wales and contact details 
for each of them can be found via the following link: 
 
Local Services - NHS Wales 
 
However, the UHB can confirm that it has four (4) MRI scanners. 
 

 

https://www.nhs.wales/hpb/local-services/

